
 

 

238 Danbury Road 

Wilton, CT  06897 

 

 

 

www.wiltonct.org  

 
 

    Wilton Security Task Force 

 

Chief Robert Crosby 

Co-Chairman 

Terrie Schwartz 

Co-Chairman 

 

Roseann DeSimone 

Jory Higgins 

John Logan 

John  Murphy 

Ken Post 

Kevin Smith 

John Suchy 

 

MEETING 

Thursday February 18, 2016 

6:00 PM 

Wilton Town Hall - Meeting Room “B” 

   

 
1. Call to Order  

   

2.  Approval of the January 6, 2016 Minutes 

3. Old Business:  

A. Updates: 

 Chief Crosby:  

1) Update on results of ERT inspection on placement and size of 

room number on windows  

2) Update on outreach with private schools, providing district 

emergency plans with steps similar to public schools 

3) Enhanced communications software – information from public 

attendee at the January meeting (information attached) 

 

 Dr. Smith: 

1) Update on digitization of school building plans (Dr. 

Smith/Chief Crosby) 

2) Update on discussion with Energy Committee regarding 

window shades  

3) Update on design plans for size and placement of planter, 

barriers at Middlebrook & concurrence/appropriateness 

based on discussion with relevant staff. (Dr. Smith/Jory 

Higgins) 

 

 Jory Higgins: 

1) Status of magnetic strip installation on all Middlebrook 

classroom doors 

 

 John Murphy: 

1) Determination of payment allocation for high school door 

replacement costs (John Murphy/Ken Post) 

2) Status of actual order (Eastern Fire Door), estimated 

delivery/install timeframe 
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3) Update on order/install of ballistic glass at Cider Mill 

acquisition and install of exterior door 

4) Continued discussion regarding potential improvement of PA 

deficiences 

 

5. New Business: 

 Schedule Threat Coordinator briefing at next WSTF Meeting 

 Continue review of previously noted security enhancements 

district wide 

 

  6. Next Meeting Date 

7.     Adjournment 

       


